
   The Holy Spirit Catholic Primary School 
“In the spirit of love and forgiveness our family learns to grow with hope and joy.” 

Cotterill, Halton Brook, Runcorn WA7 2NL Contact 01928 563148   Church 01928 577755 
Headteacher: Mrs L Connolly                                                                                       Chair of Governors: Mrs K Keig 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOMEWORK  

Completing homework is  a really 

important part of your child’s 

education. Please support your 

child to make sure they complete 

their homework each work. 

Your child must be read every 

night  

Books and journals need to be 

brought into school each day.  

They each have a reading for 

pleasure book and a school 

scheme book.  

They should  also be logging onto 

the school website  tt Rockstars 

link  

Children have spellings to learn 

each week and are tested on 

Friday.  

If children cannot  read they will 

find learning difficult and will 

struggle in all lessons. 

Reading makes a huge difference 

to your child’s self-esteem and 

achievement. Please support your 

child to complete their 

homework.  

 

 

We are so proud of all our 

super role models. Well Done! 

      Diamonds: Ellie Grace & Wiktor 

       Emeralds: Alessa & Sienna                       

      Sapphires: Dougie & Heidi   

      Amethysts: Max & Sara                ACHIEVEMENT  

      Topaz: Georgie & Liam  
 

 

 
Attendance and punctuality. 

Please support us by ensuring your children arrive to school in 

goodtime.  Congratulations to Diamonds again this week with 100% 

attendance WOW!  

 Our Parish Community St Maximillian Kolbe 

For more information about the Parish newsletter, please visit http://www.saint-maximilian-kolbe.org/  
Please join Fr Peter at Mass each Sunday at 9.00am.  
Birthdays: Happy birthday wishes to Ellie-Grace Have a wonderful time celebrating your special day  
 
 
  

Polite Reminder 
Please can parents be mindful that classroom doors will close between 9.55am and 9.00am this is so 

teachers can begin lessons. Staff are not being rude, they are putting your children’s education first. If you 

need to speak to a member of staff please contact them through Class dojo or contact the school office. 

Thank you very much for your understanding and co-operation. 

 

28th January 2022 

Uniform 

Please encourage your children to be smart and take 

pride in their appearance. 

There are lots of children coming into school with incorrect uniform 

please ensure your child wears black shoes for school, and uniforms 

are complete with our school tie. PE uniform is a plain blue jogging 

suit with black pumps or trainers over blue shorts and white tee 

shirt.  

Those doing dance on Tuesdays wear plain black leggings and a 

white Tee shirt.  

If you need support with uniform please inform the office.  
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